
 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/EasterRev 

Date: 28th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Easter Holiday Revision and Support 

 

Please click here to view the schedule for the Easter holiday revision and support sessions.  

 

We are pleased to be able to offer a good range of sessions to give students a boost before the exam season 

starts. We have seen a rapid increase in the number of students keen to attend after school sessions since the 

recent mock exams and the enthusiasm from our students has been great to see. 

 

We would encourage all students to embrace the support on offer over the Easter break, as well as the after 

school sessions that have been running throughout the year, as these will be beneficial to all students. Please 

encourage your child to attend, especially if they have not accessed these sessions so far. 

 

As an incentive for all students, we have introduced the ‘Passport to Prom’ which is a supportive points system 

to encourage students to access the support sessions being offered. For example, each intervention session 

attended is worth 5 points. Please ask your child to show you their passport and encourage them to get this 

completed and signed appropriately. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

h.sghendo@huxlow.northants.sch.uk 

 

If your child receives a personal invite to an intervention session, this suggests that there is a specific need for 

support and we would recommend that they attend.  All subjects offer open revision sessions that are available 

for all students.  

 

Year 11 students will be receiving their mock exam results on Thursday 20th April. The student will meet in the 

hall to celebrate their successes. Whilst students have received feedback from their teachers and worked 

through the mock exam papers, this will be their first opportunity to see their actual results. Each student has 

also received their individual exam timetable including their revision timetable for the summer exams.  

 

The Summer exam season starts on 15th May and concludes on 21st June. The timetable for exams was 

shared with you by Mrs Gidney, our Exams Officer, but is also available here. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Helene Huchet 

Assistant Head 

 

https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Exams/Easter-revision-plan-2023.pdf
mailto:h.sghendo@huxlow.northants.sch.uk
https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Exams/v.2-Exam-Timetable-2023.pdf

